
Wellington Walkers are Welcome. – Treasurer’s report for AGM on Wednesday 3rd 
November 2021 

 

We had a good year despite COVID-19. We reduced our advertising charges on the festival leaflet 
for this year.  The £10 bank charge was for a lost cheque that had to be cancelled.I have included 
a copy of our Statement of financial activities and the independent review from Chas J Kay. 

 
 


